
(r -Q / H L. H / 01

1 I JUN 1585 
aPtY4OUTH

HEALTH AUTHORITY 

Telephone: PLYMOUTH: (0752) 7T' 11 

Your Ref: 

OurRe": AGP IF/ 

Mr. N. Pettett, 
Product Services Manager, 

Blood Products Laboratory, 
Dagger Lane, 
Em tree, 
Borehamwood, 
HERTFORDSHIRE. WD6 3BX 

Dear Mr. Pettett,. 
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Heat Treated Factor VIII and IX Concentrate 
t1~ 

I have obtained the followingiof HTLV III antibody negative haemophiliac children 
from my paediatricians:-

NAME DOB HOSP. NO. 

GRO-A GRO-A80 GRO-A 

GRO-A GRO-A83 I GRO-A 

We have one other haemophiliac child who is HTLV III antibody positive - 

NAME 

GRO-A 

DOB 

GRO-A82 

HOSP. NO. 

GRO-A 

but I presume that you would not be willing to supply him with heat treated 
Factor VIII concentrate on the grounds that his HTL VIII result may be a false 

positive. 

We have one child with severe Christmas disease who is HTLV'III negative and 
so far untreated E _GRO-A__ d.o.b GRO_A 84, Hosp. No. GRO-A j for whom 
I would wish to have heat-treated factor IX concentrate as and when it becomes 
available. Dr. Snape suggested in a letter dated 7th February, 1985 that this 
product might be available for clinical use in July of this year. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

A.G. Prentice, 
Consultant Haema'.;o-ogist 

c.c. Dr. I. Fraser 
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